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UkeiG Training Sessions Update 

 

The training programme for 2010 is now complete, with two courses set for October and 

November on making search work and legal issues and Web 2.0. These two have been put 

on by request from the membership. If you like would like to attend please book early to avoid 

disappointment as we know they are going to prove very popular.  

 

Training courses for 2011 are now being planned. If you have a course you would like us to 

run or you would like to run for us, or if you have a venue you would like us to use or a 

suggested location do get in touch with the training coordinator, Tracy Kent on 

t.k.kent@bham.ac.uk or 0121 414 3918. 

 

Our courses are becoming ever more popular as they provide value for money, are practical 

and meet the needs of our members. The training programmes, together with our factsheet 

programme, are a major member benefit and one we would encourage you all to make use 

of. More details on the revised training website at http://www.ukeig.org.uk/training. 
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